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	Sunday Worship:   8:15am in Eaton Chapel

10:30am in the sanctuary
	AA meets in Fellowship Hall every Sunday evening at 6:00pm
	Weight Watchers meets in Fellowship Hall every Wednesday at 7:00pm

	Sunday School:  
9:00am Gathering

9:15am Opening


	Chapel Café

Open from 9:00am 

    until 10:15am
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8:15a   Worship in the chapel
10:30a  Worship in the Sanctuary         
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OFFICE CLOSED            
L  I  N  D  A      
	4
6:00p  Aldersgate practice
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 9:30a   LET Bible Study
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  8:15a   Worship 
  9:15a  Sunday school
10:30a  Worship
  6:00p  Youth meeting

	10
7:30p   Church Council 
             meeting
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12:30p    UMW meeting

 6:00p   Aldersgate practice

 7:00p   GEMS meeting
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9:30a   LET Bible Study

6:00p  Bell Choir practice

7:30p  Sanctuary Choir 

           practice
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7:15p    Wedding rehearsal
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8:15a   Worship 

9:15a   Sunday school
10:30a  Worship

	17
   Gleam Deadline
We Care Food Distribution

5:30 – 8:30 pm
	18
6:00p  Aldersgate practice
7:00p  Bishop’s Day on the  

           District at Harmony /  

           Zelienople Church 
	19
9:30a   LET Bible Study

6:00p  Bell Choir practice

7:30p  Sanctuary Choir 

           practice


	20
6:00p  Boy Scouts  F.H. 
	21
7:00p   Adult Night Out @

            Hoss’ Steak House in     

            Moon Twp.
	22
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8:15a  Worship 

9:15a Sunday school

10:30a  Worship
                                 30
                    8:15a  Worship
               9:15a Sunday school

            10:30a   Worship
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6:00p  Aldersgate practice

	26
Gleam Assembly

9:30a   LET Bible Study

6:00p  Bell Choir practice

7:30p  Sanctuary Choir 

           practice
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The Gleam                      September 2007
Baden United Methodist Church * 420 Dippold Avenue * Baden, Pennsylvania * (724) 869-2720
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Dear Member and Friend of Baden UMC:  
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Maybe you've heard the humorous story about the pastor who was having difficulty with her assigned parking space on the church parking lot. People parked in her spot whenever they pleased, even though there was a sign that clearly said, "This space reserved." She thought the sign needed to be clearer, so she had a different sign made, which read, "Reserved for Pastor Only".  Still people ignored it and parked in her space whenever they felt like it. "Maybe the sign should be more forceful," she thought. So she devised a more intimidating one, which announced, "Thou shalt not park here." That sign didn't make any difference either. Finally, she hit upon the words that worked; in fact, nobody ever took her parking place again. The sign read, "The one who parks here preaches the sermon on Sunday morning!"

I tell you this story because most of you would probably shutter at the prospect of such a ministry: preaching the sermon on a Sunday morning. You might probably feel uncomfortable about doing that because of a lack of experience and training. But what, then, is your ministry? For you see, there are a variety of ministries in which all the people of a church can be involved. These ministries are based on various gifts we have as followers of Christ.  The Apostle Paul once made a list of these gifts when he talked about church people being involved in such things as preaching, teaching, administering, caretaking, praying, etc.  For a more descriptive list see Romans 12:6, 1Corinthians 12, and Ephesians 4:11.

On September 3 many people will celebrate Labor Day with picnics, family gatherings, and recreation.  Some will spend the day laboring.  However you spend the day, I want to invite you to reflect on your labors for the Lord, specifically, your ministry to the Lord.  Do you have a ministry?  If not, I want to invite you to consider these areas where people are needed:  Church Librarian, Higher Education, Camping Steward, Worship Chair, Trustees.  Other areas include Sunday school, We Care Food Cupboard, and Prayer.  Should you feel the Lord leading you to serve in these areas or other areas, I’d like to hear from you.  While you won’t get a preferred parking spot, you will get much joy knowing that you are serving the Lord and making a difference!

Grace, Hope, and Joy! 
Ed Bailey, Pastor

revedbailey@msn.com





2    John Parkhurst
      Betsy Miller

3    Sue Ellen Dwyer

4    Kathleen Phillips
8    Carrie Freed
9    Cheri Davison
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      Halie Mazur
10  Tim Smith

      Sally Bramble
      Keith Bucci

      Ben McKee
12  Homer Quinet
15  Bill Alberts
16  Kim Short
18  Tammy Gall
      Dolliver Pierce

      Doris Santry
19  Joyce Hudson
20  Jean Kownacki
      Jason VanDeCar

      Jimmy Bogati

      Emily Irwin
21  Catherine Mahoney
22  Sue Meade

      Jeff Mazur
23    Shannon Logan

24   Howard Rader
25  Larry Musgrave
27  Sue Tucker
      Rich Ropon
28  Donald Short
29  Linda Hahn
      Bob Lewis
30 Missy Futato
Please help us keep our

birthday list current.  If you or
someone you know has a 
September birthday and is not included on, or would like to be removed from our list, please contact the church office. 
                Thank you.
Liturgists
  2.....……………....…..………Shirley Bruce
  9..…………….....……......Glenn Schaeffer
16……….....…..........……....Marilyn Dobich
23……….........…..…….……...Bob Blanarik
30………............………….Christy Sheaffer

Acolytes

  2.................Breanna Jean Wayne, Candle
...........................Dylan Hespenheide, Bible

  9.............................Rachel Bailey, Candle

......................................Jacob Bailey, Bible

16...............................Carrie Freed, Candle
........................................Paige Miller, Bible

23..........................Matt VanDeCar, Candle

....................................Jesse DiCicco, Bible
30…….………Elizabeth VanDeCar, Candle

……………………………Isaac Jones, Bible
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September  1     Terry &Joe Zuratovic
September  12   Bill & Dawn Alberts 

September  12   Joanne & Francis                     

                               McCartney 
September  12   Keith & Donna Stumpf
September  18   Steve & Marcia 

                               Hespenheide
September  22   Don & Kim Short
September  23   Rod & Sue Dwyer
September  30   Andrew & Cathy Heist

Please help us keep our Anniversary list current.  If you have a September Anniversary that is not included on our list, or if you would like to be removed from our list, please contact the church office.  Thank you.
Greeters

  2..............................Jim & Lorraine Rhode
  9............................................Linda Babich 

                                Tammy Jones & family
16.............................................Joyce Ickley
23……………………………..Joyce Hudson
30…………..…………………..Carol Walker
Ushers

  2    8:15...............................Timothy Smith
      10:30............John Parkhurst, Bill Ickley
                        Don Fleming, Dale Sheaffer
  9    8:15...........................Gerald Ferguson

      10:30….........Dave Smith, Jeff McClure

                     Bobby Charlovich, Alan Freed
16    8:15............................Gerald Dunstan
      10:30.............Dave Smith, Jeff McClure                                      

                    John Parkhurst, Dale Sheaffer
23    8:15..........................Paula Hazelwood
      10:30..........................Viki & Fred Zajac
                         William & Nancy VanDeCar 
30   8:15..............................Dave Woodling
     10:30.........Brandon Short, Andrew Gall
                               Walt King, John Krepps
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September 10     7:30p    Church Council
September 11   12:30p    UMW

September 11     7:00p    GEMS - All 

                                     women are invited







CHURCH PICNIC
UPDATE
Our annual church picnic has been canceled due to a low number of responses.  
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ACOLYTES NEEDED
We are currently looking for children to serve as Acolytes for 2008.   Children in first and second grade may be a Bible Acolyte while third through sixth graders may be a Candle Acolyte.  If your child is interested in serving, please contact Christy Sheaffer or Pastor Bailey.  An acolyte training class will be held in the fall. 
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LET Bible Study

Summer is coming to an end and it is almost time to resume our weekly bible study.  Bible study classes will resume on Wednesday, September 5th at 9:30am in the parlor.  Please come and join us!
[image: image22.png]



In His House is back!  Our first meeting for the fall will be September 9th.  We will begin in the youth room at 6pm and have bible study until 6:30 then off to Pizza Hut for our planning session.  No need to bring money, just ideas.  Parent pick up will be at Pizza Hut at 8:00pm.  RSVP to Donna at 725-266-1315 or email donjohnb@comcast.net 



We extend our deepest sympathy to the family of Leila Strobel who recently passed away.  Please keep her family in prayer at this difficult time.

“I am the resurrection and the life,” says our Lord. “Those who believe in me, even though they die, will live, and everyone who lives and believes in me will never die.” (John 11:25-26, NRSV).
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Bishop Bickerton’s evening on the Butler District with clergy and laity.

September 18, 2007
Harmony-Zelienople UMC beginning at 7:00 pm
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With heartfelt thanks, I want you to know what a blessing it was to receive calls, cards, prayers and visits during and after my surgery.  God has blessed my life with wonderful, caring, Christian friends.
                         ~Marilew Wetzel
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       Christina Blinn; Lee Briola; Pauline Bruning; Katherine  

     Collingwood; Costanza Family; Faith Costella and her 

     unborn son; Nancy Craig; Maggie Gall; Brent Harmon; 
     Jack Hayes; Jason Hazelwood; Dylan Hespenheide;  

     Ken Jones; Pastor Warren Jones of Bethel UMC (Lower 
    Burrell); Kimberly Kronk; Ellen Lawrence; Amber Mazur; Mark Montagna; Lynn Palmer; Janine Parkhurst; Nelson Parkhurst; John Phillips; Lisa Priano; Skip Rex; Iona Scott; June Seamon; Joshua Shoup; Marge Tillery; Walt Tillery; Matthew Wadd; Julie Walsh; David Waxler; Marilew Wetzel; Dana
Please help keep our prayer list current.  If you know someone who needs prayer, call the office and let us know.  If you know someone on the list who is doing better, please let us know so that we may remove his or her name.  All names will remain on the list for no more than six weeks unless the office is notified otherwise.
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“There was not a needy person among them,…distribution was made to each as any had need.” ~ Acts 4:34, 35
What a busy summer we have had!!   We currently serve 63 families!  This is an indication of what a great need there is in our community.   We are blessed to have the support of this church and our mission is to help feed families by letting them shop monthly. 
Our current needs are:

          soap          
shampoo          deodorant          paper towels           toilet tissue
          Kleenex     
tuna                  chicken              Spam                      canned meats        
          soup               pretzels            kids treats
        canned fruits   
We are still looking for more volunteers to help us on distribution night to help shop with our clients and carry food out to their cars.  We are also in need of a Corresponding Secretary.  If you would be interested in helping in a rewarding mission please contact Linda Fleming at 724-775-3155.

Our needs are still growing and we would appreciate any donations that you give.  As always, monetary donations are welcome.  Please make checks payable to We Care.  

Bless you all for your continuing support and prayers.
In Christ,

Don & Linda Fleming  
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Coming this September 9th:  “Rally Day” our official opening of Sunday School for all ages!

Join us for Rally Day on Sunday, September 9th as we kick off another exciting Sunday school season.  A reminder to all children & youth, please report to the Sanctuary for our opening at 9:15 a.m. sharp!  We will then go to our classrooms to meet our teachers and decorate our rooms for another great year! 

Following the 10:30 worship service, the Education Dept. will be hosting an “Ice Cream Social” in the Fellowship Hall with ice cream, toppings, cookies and great conversation with your new Sunday School Teachers, and your friends.

Come join us for all the fun!
Be an Example:

It probably doesn’t surprise you to learn that the greatest influence on a child’s attitude toward Sunday school is the attitude and actions of the adults in the child’s life. Your decisions as a parent are signals to your child about the importance of Sunday School. Parents who demonstrate their own enjoyment of Sunday School and exhibit a caring attitude towards their child’s needs and feelings will be more likely to find a positive response in their children. Let your enthusiasm for Sunday School overflow into the lives of your children!                     

(Sunday School Digest)

Sunday School Teachers meetings:

Our Sunday school teachers and ASSISTANTS WILL resume their monthly meetings the first Sunday of the month at 11:30 in Chapel café With the first meeting on October 7TH. please plan on attending!

Kidz Clubs will meet the first thursday of every MONTH BEGINNING IN THE MONTH OF OCTOBER!
It’s that time again—time to start our once a month, Thursday evening Bible Club meetings!  They will begin on October 4th  at 6:00 pm in Fellowship Hall. Pickup time will be 7:30 pm! The Kidz Club schedule for this year is as follows:  

October 4th                    November 1st 

December 6th                 January 3rd
February 7th                   March 6th
April 3rd           
       May 1st 
Children ages preschool through the sixth grade are welcome to join us for games, crafts, bible stories, and as always snack time!  

Kidz Club Helpers:

If you would be interested in helping with our Kidz Club once a month, please contact Miss Linda. All of our helpers must have their “Safe Sanctuary” clearances. If you would like to help, and need your clearances, we will make arrangements to get those processed.
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Avalanche Ranch!
A Wild Ride through God’s Word.
VBS 2007
Wah-Hoo!

Avalanche Ranch was overflowing with fun for the kids, youth, and adults!

Talk about a wild ride? Anyone who was involved in our Vacation Bible School will tell you that we had a stompin’ good time!

Our last count from registration showed that we had 80 children and youth, (cowboys and cowgirls to be exact) and if we count all of our Adults, we had 54.  Now if we add all of that together, we had a whopping 134 at our VBS at BUMC during the week of August 6-10th.  PRAISE GOD!

Thank-you to all you “buckaroos!” who made Avalanche Ranch! The “wildest” VBS ever!

Co-Directors:
Christine Smith

Miss Linda

Registration:
Jim & Marilew Wetzel

Jan Pasuit

Shirley Bruce

Joe Barsic

Ronda Curcio
Miss Linda

Security:

Tom Ochs
Bud Meade
Dick Johns
Jan Pasuit
Joe Barsic

Jim Wetzel
LeaAnn Ochs (Nurse on Duty)
Sing& Play Stampede:
Miss Linda
Christine & Ray Smith

Grant Miller

Matt McClure
Dave Smith

Avalanche Ranch Dancers:

Rachel & Leah Bailey

Rachel &Angela Curcio

Melissa & Katie Jones

“Cotton Eye Joe’s” Stable Crew:
Jill & Doug Burmeister

Ray Smith

Matt VanDeCar

Nick McClure

Elizabeth VanDeCar

Jeff DeSantis

Dave Smith

Chuck Wagon Chow:
Don & Linda Fleming

Bud & Sue Meade

Kathleen Barsic

Lori Hartge

Darlene Jewett

Christy Sheaffer

Nancy Dominick
Prairie Preschool Snacks:
Carol Harmotto

Nancy McBain

Avalanche Ranch Crew leaders:
· Danna Smith& Leah Bailey  
· Amy Freed & Katie Jones
· Carol Walker, Melissa Jones & Luke Heilig
· Joyce Hudson & Elizabeth VanDeCar
· Michelle Sheets & Samantha Sheets

· Donna Brynzcak & Karli Miller

· Don Fleming & Dale Sheaffer

· Ashley Hartge & Katelyn Hendrickson
Chadder’s Wild West Theater:

Dave Smith

Hannah Heilig

HorsePlay Games:

John Krepps

Nick McClure

Laina Montagna

Matt VanDeCar
Wild Bible Adventures:
Miss Linda 

Grant Miller

Pastor Ed

Jeff DeSantis

Matt McClure

Ray Smith

Cowpoke Crafts:

Teresa Fausti
Ronda Curcio
Michelle Inman
Josh Inman
Prairie Dog Preschool:
Christine Smith --- Director

HorsePlay Games:

Leslie Foley
Phyllis McClure
Cowpoke Crafts:

Samantha Dawson

Paula Hazelwood
Chadder’s Wild West Theater:

Randi Gibson

Angela Curcio

Wild Bible Adventures:

Christine Smith

Marcia Hespenheide

Gretchen Law

Tom & Bekka Law
Prairie Dog Crew leaders:
Red Prairie Dogs:
Janet Johns & Marilyn Dobich

Blue Prairie Dogs:

Tracy Charlovich & Danielle Walker

Yellow Prairie Dogs:
Betsy Miller & Betty Holcomb
Green Prairie Dogs:
Tammy Jones & Katie Bogati

We would also like to thank all of our friends who helped with the wonderful decorations that transformed our church into a stampede of excitement!

Paula Hazelwood

Dege & Dave Smith

Ray & Chrisy Smith

Leah, Rachel Jacob & Dinah Bailey
Carol Walker

Joyce Hudson

Ronda, Angela & Rachel Curcio

     Marcia & Dylan Hespenheide

Leslie Foley
Randi Gibson & Danielle

Joe Barsic

Marilyn Dobich &Jorden D’Ambrosio

Pete Bills & Tina Reynolds
The children from “Wacky Wednesday”

If by chance we have forgotten someone, please forgive us and let Miss Linda or Miss Ronda know so that we can be certain your name will appear in the next edition of The Gleam.

We especially want to thank all those who  baked those delicious cookies and those who kept our VBS in their prayers! Thank You – Thank You – Thank You!!

A special “Thank-YOU!” goes out to those who gave monetary gifts to our VBS, especially those who want to remain anonymous! 

This year the children raised $500.00 for Heifer International to purchase a cow for a needy farmer, and they also made Prayer Bears to be donated to the Women’s Shelter of Beaver County. 
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                                             from Miss Linda
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Sanctuary Choir to resume rehearsals: September 12th at 7:30.

Well, it was great having the choir sing for us this summer once a month, however, it is time to get down to business and get everyone back in their places for our regular schedule of every Sunday!

We will resume our rehearsals on Wednesday evenings from 7:30 to 8:30 pm in the choir room beginning on September 12th.  We welcome anyone age 13 and over to become a member of our choir family.  Our rehearsals usually last one hour, however, during Christmas and Easter cantata times, our rehearsals increase to an hour and a half.  If you are interested in becoming a member of the Sanctuary Choir, you may contact Linda, or our Choir Librarian Carol Harmotto for more information.

The Sanctuary Choir sings on Sundays at the 10:30 worship service.
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Praise Ringers:  rehearsal time 6:00 – 7:00pm.

Fall rehearsals for our Praise Ringers will begin on Wednesday, September 12th from 6 to 7 pm in Chapel café.  Anyone age 13 or over is welcome to join our handbell choir.  You do not have to be able to read music.  If you are interested in this special music ministry, please contact Miss Linda at 724-869-4430.

If we can get a few more ringers, we would be able to use all three of our handbell octaves.  Mark your calendars for our first rehearsal of the fall on Sept. 12th from 6:00 to 7:00pm.  Come on out and join us. We sure do have a lot of fun!

[image: image31.jpg]S
\VPb NNy
&w/? 7
A Thank You
Note



 
Contemporary Worship: Sept. 29th 
Come and join us for Contemporary worship of praise the LAST Saturday of every month! Please mark your calendars for Saturday September 29th at 6:30 pm in the Sanctuary.  We would like to thank both of our Praise Teams: “Aldersgate” and “Faith + 5” for providing Contemporary Worship throughout the summer months. Our Praise team leaders for this month’s service will be “Aldersgate”. So, put the family in the car, and come as you are to worship on Saturday evening. 
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Okay, it is time to get back to having fun and fellowship with our Friday Night Diners Club. Our club is open to anyone ages 18 or older, who would like to go out with other “Adults”(who sometimes act up more than the children do!) for an evening of fine food and wonderful conversation with other members of our church family, and friends. We are always looking for new and interesting restaurants to explore. 

This month we are making a return visit to Hoss’ Steak House in Moon Twp. Mark your calendars for Friday, Sept. 21st. We will meet at the restaurant at 7PM. Anyone in need of transportation can contact Miss Linda at 724-869-4430. A signup sheet will be posted on the bulletin board next to the church nursery. Come out and join us, it is once a month and it is one Friday that we don’t have to think of what to cook, or do the dishes!

The Church Council Creates a New Fund For the Future (FFF)

The purpose for “A Fund For The Future” (FFF) is to provide the opportunity for members and friends of Baden UMC to contribute resources for the sole purpose and is limited to (1) acquisition of property for parking development, and/or (2) expansion of current facility for additional space.

FFF will be held as a trust for the purpose noted above.  Resources from FFF will be deposited quarterly by the church treasurer in the Keystone (United Methodist) Credit Union located at the Conference Center.

The FFF fund will be held as a trust for 25 years from the date that Church Council approves of the fund.  At the end of 25 years the Church Council may renew the FFF an additional time period or with a 3/4 majority vote, release funds for another purpose.  

While offerings for the fund can be made anytime, quarterly offerings will be received with the first one on Sunday, September 30.
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                                        UNITED METHODIST WOMEN

Tuesday, September 11, 2007
12:30 pm


Greeters..................................Everyone


Devotions
Celia Overholt

Hostesses................................Betty Kaleugher and Betty Holcomb 

               Program
A picnic at the church in Fellowship Hall

Now that vacation time is almost over it will be nice for the women 

to gather and work together again.

                                         

The “Busy Bee” sewers will gather on the Thursdays of September 13th & 27th
from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.





ADULT RETREAT
The GEMS are sponsoring a church wide adult retreat at Whitehall Camp in Emlenton, PA.  There are still rooms available and the cost is $200.00 per couple and $100.00 each for singles.  Please contact Sue Meade at 724-775-6796 or Pastor Bailey at 724-869-2720 ASAP.   


Name ____________________________________________________

Amount paid $_____________     Number of occupants___________

I would like to room with_____________________________________

Please make checks payable to GEMS
Baden United Methodist Church
420 Dippold Avenue

Baden, PA  15005-1716

D. Edward Bailey, Pastor 

Time Value Mail                                                               Change Service Requested


Schedule of Services

Sunday
Chapel – 8:15 a.m.

Sunday
Sanctuary – 10:30 a.m.

Last Saturday of Each Month
Contemporary Service - Sanctuary – 6:30 p.m.

The Gleam


Baden United Methodist Church


Monthly Newsletter


(724) 869-2720


� HYPERLINK "mailto:badenumc@verizon.net" ��badenumc@verizon.net� (Office)


� HYPERLINK "mailto:pastor@bumc.org" ��revedbailey@msn.com� (Pastor)





Ronda F. Curcio, Editor





Monthly Volunteers


Shirley Bruce, Nancy Dominick,


Carol Harmotto


 Joyce Ickley, Patty King





October Issue Deadline – Sep17


Assembly Day – Sep 26





Baden Church is a caring congregation dedicated to spreading the gospel of Jesus Christ to the community through its joyful expression of love, fellowship and service.
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